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IDL


This term we will be looking at Healthy Bodies. The content of this topic has been chosen entirely by the children. The children have identified the areas they want to learn about and we will document our progress on twitter and in the floor book. Ask at home what they have learned. 





Literacy 


This term in literacy we will be focusing on the North Lanarkshire spelling programme and this will be a daily focus. We will begin the term by focusing on letter writing and studying formats of letters to enhance our own writing and understanding. Bug club texts will be the focus of our weekly reading and will be followed up at home also. The reciprocal reading skill we will be focusing on this term will be questioning. As a class, through pupil choice, we will be reading the novel ‘The Firework Maker’s Daughter’ `by Philip Pullman as a focus for our discussions.





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://tse1.mm.bing.net/th?id=OIP.M01b6dc6dec71067845465b61a1033913H0&pid=15.1" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���Other Curricular Areas 


Spanish: This term, Mr McGachy will work with the class in developing their fluency and understanding of the Spanish language. 





RME: We will be learning about about the stories, celebrations and traditions of Hinduism.








Numeracy


Our focus this term will be on


Multiplication


Shape


Mass and Volume








How you can help at home…





I have issued each child with their log-ins and will issue reading books via Bugclub weekly. Children should prepare their reading on Bugclub, as well as reading other reading materials such as books or magazines at home to further their learning.  I have created a class team on Microsoft Teams and will issue suggested home learning tasks there termly. 





Please continue practising number facts with your child- this makes a huge difference to their learning!





'Save the Date' for our National Numeracy Parent Workshop which is being held on Tuesday 25th Feb at 1.30 - all parents invited.





Your support at home is greatly appreciated and I look forward to working in partnership with you in the term ahead (.





Ethos & wider achievement at Newark


It is great to have the children back and settled after a busy run up to Christmas.   We will be welcoming a student teaching colleague at the end of January. Miss Shannon Docherty will work alongside me during the remainder of Term 3 and into Term 4.


You can follow our learning journey on twitter @MsDSouzaNewark . I will regularly post updates, pictures and videos of the class here.  If you have any questions or concerns, as always please don’t hesitate to contact me.  











Health & Wellbeing   


Our PE days are Tuesdays and Thursdays. In PE we will be focusing on ball games starting with basketball. In basketball, we will be looking at how we handle, travel, pass and shoot the ball. 


We will be covering the Relationships, Sexual Health and Parenting curriculum as set out by national guidance this term. This covers puberty, consent, friendship, bullying, internet safety, sexual abuse and personal hygiene. For further information about what is covered, please visit https://rshp.scot/second-level/#tobegin



















